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To : All Chiefs-of-Service and Training Supervisors
From: Dr SN Wong, Honorary Secretary

Date: 3 February, 2005

Dear Colleagues,

Re: New College Chamber for Hong Kong College of Paediatricians

Please be informed that in February 2005, our College has moved to a new Chamber in Room
801 of the Academy Building. It can provide more office and storage space for our daily
operation. We have also recruited a new Assistant Secretary, Ms Chan Wai Lin Jenny to help
in our secretariat. The fax number and email address will remain the same as before. You are
most welcome to come and see our new College Chamber.

With immediate effect, the College address and phone numbers are as follows:

Address: The College Secretariat
Hong Kong College of Paediatricians
Room 801, Hong Kong Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building
99 Wong Chuk Hang Road
Aberdeen, Hong Kong

Fax no.: 2785 1850
Email address: hkcpaed@netvigator.com
Phone no.: 2871 8871 (General enquiry)

Yours sincerely,

Dr Wong Sik Nin

Honorary Secretary
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